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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday, 31st January - Year 6 Class Worship at 9am in the School Hall 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to join us for their class worship at 9.00am in the 
school hall. 
 

Monday, 3rd to Friday 7th February - Kindness Week 
 
Wednesday, 5th February - Year 6 Leaver’s Party Parents Meeting at 2pm in the Library 
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to the first parent’s meeting to arrange the Year 6 
leaver’s party. 

 
Thursday, 6th February - Founders Day Service at St. Mary’s Church at 9.30am 
Parents and carers are warmly invited to our Founders Day Service which is linked to our Kindness Week. 
This year we will be sharing how each class has shown kindness in the community. We hope to see you 
there! 
 
Friday, 7th February - NSPCC Numbers Day 
On Friday, 7th February we will be celebrating the NSPCC Number’s Day. Children and staff are invited to 
dress up in a job that involves using numbers and there will be certificates for the best costume. There 
will be a number of maths related activities taking place throughout the day, with many fun, jelly bean 
challenges! Children are also encouraged to bring to school any silver coins for a competition to see 
which class can collect the most. All coins donated will be given to the NSPCC. 

PTFA NEWS 
Wonka Chocolate Fundraising Event 
We are excited to let you know that we are organising a new fundraising event in 
March. Children will have an opportunity to buy a bar of chocolate with some of 
them containing hidden tickets to win special prizes. Further details will be released 

nearer to the time but we wondered whether any parents, family or friends have a business that might 
like to sponsor this event by buying any of the chocolate? If you think you may be able to help please 
contact Mrs Evans at samevans_24@yahoo.com or the school office on 01304 611360 or 
office@eastry.kent.sch.uk. 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS  

Parent Governor Required 
We are currently looking for a new Parent Governor for the school. Full details were sent out to parents 
on Monday and further information is available from the school office. Applications need to be received 
by 4pm on Tuesday, 11th February. 



Staff Changes 

Sometimes we have to move staff to best meet the needs of the children across the school, or to 

cover absence. We will endeavor to communicate longer-term changes with you when they happen. 

Our current staff is: 

Headteacher 

Assistant Headteacher & SENCo 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Miss Stacey Gillmore 

Fledglings Miss Beth Riggs (EYFS Lead and Class Teacher) 

Mrs Ginny Harvey (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Tina Williams (Teaching Assistant) 

Mr Ben Cockram (Teaching Assistant) 

Miss Christa Rumsey (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 1 Miss Charlotte Thomas (Class Teacher) 

Mr Evan Kemp (Teaching Assistant) 

Mrs Kasie Rogers (Teaching Assistant) 

Miss Christa Rumsey (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 2 Mrs Kelly Foley (Class Teacher) 

Miss Chloe Morris-Hill (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 3 Miss Jemma Page (Class Teacher) 

Mr Ben Cockram (Teaching Assistant) 

Mrs Lisa Wood (Teaching Assistant) 

Miss Phoebe Sola (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 4 Mrs Lucy Gleave (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Rosemary Harrison (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 5 Mrs Jackie Davies (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Tracey Perry (Teaching Assistant) 

Year 6 Miss Maria Leishman (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Marcelle Kemp (Teaching Assistant) 

Forest School Leader and Teacher Cover Mrs Jessica Prestleton 

Family Liaison Officer 

Bursar 

Administrator 

Caretaker 

Mrs Tracy Inglis 

Mrs Kim Sampson 

Miss Karen-Jane Bowers 

Mr Dave Young 

Cleaners Mrs June Robinson 

Mrs Maria Bullock 

Miss R Easter 

School Dog 

School Guinea Pigs 

Maddie 

Oreo and Gingerbread 



HEALTH ADVICE/ONLINE SAFETY 
SECTION 

  

Supporting Children to Understand and 
Express Feelings 
All children experience challenging feelings sooner 
or later whether this be losing a game, a sibling 
taking one of their toys or struggling in class. 
Emotions are a natural part of growing up and, 
while children should be allowed to express their 
feelings, it is important they learn how to process 
these in a mindful way. 
This week in our School News we have included a 
useful guide to help support children to handle 
their emotions. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  3.2.2025 

MONDAY   

Poetry Club (3.30-4.00pm) Yes 

Football Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) Yes 

TUESDAY   

  

WEDNESDAY   
Singing Club (8.00 to 8.30am) Yes 

The Big Dane Off Club 
(3.30 to 4.30pm) Yes 

Art & Craft Club (3.30 to 4.30pm) Yes 

THURSDAY(   

Harmony Club (3.30 to 4.15pm) Yes 

FRIDAY   

  



 


